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Decision:  Notice of Motion: Future Procurement of LRT Vehicles 
 
At its meeting of July 12, 2017, the Board approved the following: 
 

That the Toronto Transit Commission conduct a market sounding and prequalification 
process to assess those companies interested in bidding on potential contracts to supply 
Light Rapid Transit Vehicles. 
 

 

 


